Clough, W. P. March 20, 1899
W. P. Clough to James J. Hill.

Re terminal properties at Sioux City
and the probability that the Great Northern
road will soon own the Sioux City and Nor-
thern Road.

Encloses letter from Samuel Beals, Re-
ceiver of the Sioux City & Northern Road,

&ated March 29, 1899.

General corre spondex.y date



